
Marion Central Appraisal District 
Appraisal Review Board 

Minutes from July 3, 2024 
Public/Regular ARB Meetings 

 
Public Meeting 

Present were ARB members Brenda Wilson and Kerry Blackburn. Also, present 
were Ann Lummus, Chief Appraiser, and Christopher Sandefur. Absent from the 
meeting were Lyle Spellings, and David Ozee. 

Brenda Wilson called the public meeting to order at 9:00am and established a 
quorum. 

First on the agenda was to hear the 2024 protest. There was only one protest 
scheduled but they did not show up. 

Next on the agenda was to approve the May 1st, 2024, minutes. Kerry Blackburn 
made a motion to approve the minutes, Brenda Wilson seconded, and the motion 
passed. 

Next the board reviewed the second quarterly recap. Kerry Blackburn made a 
motion to approve the recap, Brenda Wilson seconded, and the motion passed. 

Next on the agenda was to approve the 2024 Appraisal Roll. Kerry Blackburn 
made a motion to approve the records as they have been submitted with changes 
made and return them back to the Chief Appraiser to create the appraisal roll, 
Brenda Wilson seconded, and the motion passed. 

Finally, Kerry Blackburn made a motion to adjourn, Brenda Wilson seconded, the 
motion passed. The meeting closed at 9:22am. 

 

 


